
Follow us on @cupek12bc on Facebook, Instagram and Twitter, and visit bcschools.cupe.ca for news and resources. 

Bulletin ⚫ August 16, 2022

Late last week, the BC Government and 
General Employees’ Union (BCGEU) issued 
strike notice on behalf of their members who 
work in the provincial public service. 

Yesterday, they began picketing at four liquor 
distribution centers: one in Victoria, one in 
Kamloops and two in the Lower Mainland. 
They are striking for better wages and cost of 
living protections, both critically important 
given increasing costs we are all 
experiencing.

Our own provincial bargaining, as the K-12 
Provincial Bargaining Committee, is still set to 
resume September 13-15. We expect at that 
time to resume negotiations to achieve a new 
provincial framework that improves the 
wages and benefits of school support workers 
and allows us to provide the best possible 
services to students in British Columbia.  

Standing in Solidarity with BCGEU 

We encourage locals and members to show their support for striking BCGEU 
members. You can do this by sending messages of support or joining a picket line. 

Currently the BCGEU is taking job action at these sites: 

Delta Distribution Centre (DDC) – 7003 72nd Street, Delta, B.C. 

Kamloops Distribution Centre (KDC)  – 9881 Dallas Drive, Kamloops, B.C. 

Richmond Distribution Centre (RDC)  – 3389 No 6 Rd, Richmond, B.C. 

Victoria Wholesale Customer Centre  – 2291 Government Street, Victoria, B.C. 

If the BCGEU escalates job action to additional job sites, CUPE will be informed 
and pass that information on to members.  

Updates on BCGEU bargaining can be found at bargainingbc.ca 
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